
This notice is a new additional panel that will be added on to the labor law poster. 
The PDF update will not fit over the existing poster. Print the PDF (for best results, 
choose "No scaling" or "Actual size" on your printer's settings). Simply cut it out 
following the dotted lines and post it next to your labor law poster. Posting this 
update now will guarantee your compliance with the most up-to-date labor laws.

If you have questions about this update or any other update, please contact us at 
ecompliance@laborlawcenter.com or call 1-800-745-9970.

Thank you for choosing the e-Compliance™ Plan to guarantee your compliance!

Important Note:
We do our best to always fit revised notices over your labor law posters. 
The content added is a new panel which will not fit over your existing poster. 
Please post next to your complete labor law poster to maintain readability 
and compliance.

Update Printing Instructions

LaborLawCenter, Inc. does not assume responsibility for the use, actions, or decisions made by the employer. 
LaborLawCenter, Inc. is not providing any legal advice or legal opinion by selling this poster. It is highly 
recommended that you consult with a legal advisor for your specific situation. The content on the poster(s) is for 
informational purposes only and should not take the place of formal training.

For additional assistance with printing or any other e-Compliance™ issues 
 please call 1-800-745-9970 or visit, www.LaborLawCenter.com© 2018 LaborLawCenter, Inc. All rights reserved.

Cut ItPrint It Post It



This information must be posted at all times and available for your review. 
If you have any questions about these posting, please call the  

Wyoming Department of Workforce Services at (307) 777-8650 or 877-WORK-WYO.

ATTENTION EMPLOYEES AND APPLICANTS

ATTENTION EMPLOYEES AND APPLICANTS

YOUR RIGHTS ARE PROTECTED!
The State of Wyoming requires labor law to be displayed in a conspicuous  

location accessible to all employees.

Attention Employees

WORKERS RIGHTS




